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MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE PINEBROOK HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION

MAY 4, 2011 - 7:00 P.M. – GORGOZA MUTUAL WATER COMPANY OFFICES
7950 PINEBROOK ROAD, PARK CITY, UTAH 84098
THOSE PRESENT: 
Ted Barnes, Troy Duffin, Mike Jamison, Dan Schofield, Holly Smith, and Cory McNeely.  Lisa Fizer and David Hedderly-Smith were absent.
Ted brought the meeting to order.
1. Minutes from the April 6, 2011 board of directors meeting and 2011 were reviewed.  Holly made the motion to approve.  Mike seconded.  Vote all in favor.
2. Financial statements at and for the three months ended March 31, 2011 were reviewed.  General discussion followed.  
3. Dan noted that Gorgoza was trying to have a bin available for toxic waste such as paint, thinners, etc, during the spring cleanup.  
4. It was noted that content for the newsletter would be complete by the following week, with the newsletter circulated to the owners soon thereafter.
5. Dan discussed the abandoned house at 3633 Sunridge Drive.  Cory noted Craig Hoggan had been contacted to draft a letter to the owners, but it was not available as of the time of the meeting.  The board suggested improvements be made to the home and the owner billed for the cost, in accordance with the CC&R’s, to remedy the nuisance the home has caused for the neighbors.
6. Dan discussed lighting options for the 3 bus stops in Pinebrook and circulated specifications.  He noted that the lighting would run approx. $2,800 per light for the fixture (dark bronze color) and about $5,000 installed.  He noted that he will take direction from the school board regarding their location before installing the fixtures.  Dan made the motion to move forward with purchasing and installing the light fixtures.  Troy Duffin seconded.  Vote all in favor.
7. Ted discussed a recent bill passed by the Utah State legislature requiring HOA’s to register with the State in order to preserve lien foreclosure rights.  All HOA’s are required to register by 7/1/2011, however, the State does not have a mechanism yet to do so.  Cory noted he would research and register the association when able to do so.
8. No other matters of business voted upon.  Meeting adjourned.
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